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Greeting! As Member of Parliament for Mission-Matsqui-Fraser Canyon, 
I am pleased to extend my warmest wishes to all those performing in Shen 
Yun.  
 
Shen Yun beautifully showcases the rich cultural and artistic traditions of 
ancient China. With its breathtaking choreography, stunning costumes, 
and immersive digital backdrops, it offers an experience unlike any other. 
 
Your dedication to reviving and sharing this heritage is truly 
commendable. Since its first performance over a decade ago, Shen Yun 
has sparked global appreciation for a culture that has been largely 
forgotten. Preserving and celebrating history is vital, and I applaud the 
entire Shen Yun team for your continued efforts. 
 
I also acknowledge the concerns surrounding transnational repression and 
interference faced by members of your community. Freedom of 
expression, belief, and cultural celebration are fundamental values in 
Canada, and no one should face threats or intimidation for sharing their 
heritage. 
 
Thank you for your artistry and leadership in bringing this incredible 
experience to audiences worldwide. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Brad Vis, M.P. 
Mission-Matsqui-Fraser Canyon 

 


